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As a tax paying resident of Australia I wish to state that I do not support any indemnity for
pharmaceutical manufacturing entities, when they present their Vaccine products for public
consumption. It occurs to me that such entities should be open to scrutiny, and the performance of
their products tracked, and be open to legal response from members of the public, medical
authorities, and medical practitioners/professionals.

No pharmaceutical company should be immune from legal challenge, or questions which may arise
as a result of their products being applied, and consumed by members of the Australian public.
Once again, I do not support any kind of indemnity for pharmaceutical manufacturers/distributors in
Australia.





